26th February, 1954.

My dear Kenneth,

I am sending a very brief first draft of a project for a Genetic Garden which I hope may be thought worth considering by the A.R.C. It was chiefly the thought of the violent discontinuity of the occupancy of genetics posts in this country which made me think that such an institution, with deliberate continuity of policy, might have a very useful part to play.

Anyway, if it does not go at once into Slater's wastepaper basket it will doubtless come up for your consideration later.

Yours sincerely,

l enc.